
Model Railroad Committee Report      5/12/2016 

A member took it upon himself to maintain the Z Scale layout in the gift shop. 

We found in the past that the problem with reliable operation of this 30 year old layout was too many 
people taking upon themselves to "Fix" things. 

I would prefer that if someone is not on the FRRS Model Railroad Committee, they should leave the 
layout alone or at least advise the committee that the layout needs attention. 

The layout committee is currently consisting of David Epling (Committee Chair), Bob Sims and Bart 
Hansen. 

Additionally, I would like to clarify the FRRSMRC's scope. Before I was laid off, the FRRSMRC was 
completely responsible to deal with any model activity. This includes maintenance of the Z scale layout, 
the HO models in the display room, Donated estates (Inventory and liquidation or display), shows etc 

Please clarify if that is still the case. 

Thank You 

David Epling 
FRRS Model Railroad Committee Chairman 


